
Metropolitan Borough of Rotherham

Rotherham Town Hall,
The Crofts, Moorgate Street, Rotherham, South Yorkshire.  S60  2TH

Telephone 01709 822722/1
Facsimile 01709 822734

19th February, 2018.
Councillor Adam Carter,

Dear Councillor Carter,

Council – 24th January, 2018

Further to your supplementary question at Full Council, officers have provided the data 
for the last two years, which indicates that the Council treated 31 cases relating to rats 
and 4 relating to mice for the period 20th January, 2016 to 19th January, 2017.  

The total figure for 20th January, 2017 to 19th January, 2018 is 18 rats plus 1 mouse.  
Therefore, the level of treatment for the last year compared to the previous year is 
lower.  

I hope that answers your question. 
            
Yours sincerely,

E. Hoddinott

Councillor Emma Hoddinott,
Cabinet Member for Waste, Roads and
Community Safety.


